
Question on Notice 

 

No. 1564 

 

Asked on Wednesday, 29 November 2023 
 

 

MR R MOLHOEK ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TREATY, MINISTER FOR 

ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER PARTNERSHIPS, MINISTER 

FOR COMMUNITIES AND MINISTER FOR THE ARTS (HON L ENOCH)— 
 

QUESTION: 

 

Will the Minister advise the number of apprentices and trainees directly employed by 

the Department of Treaty, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Partnerships, 

Communities and the Arts as at 30 September 2023 (reported separately by vocational 

qualification)? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

In relation to the Department of Treaty, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

Partnerships, Communities and the Arts (the department), I am advised that as of 

30 September 2023 employs 132 (17.35%) First Nations staff, three of which are digital 

trainees directly employed by the department. 

 

Trainees directly employed by DTATSIPCA are currently undertaking Cert III and Cert 

IV training in Information Technology and Business. 

 


